
From: Jim Rappe [mailto:jim.rappe@gmail.com]  

Sent: Thursday, December 04, 2014 12:25 PM 
To: Jakubovich, Paul 

Cc: Kris Rappe' 
Subject: Proposed New Construction on Terrace Ave 

 

12/4/14 

 

Mr. Jakubovich, 

 

My wife, Kris and I own the home at 2121 N. Terrace Avenue.  Our home is located next door to 

the proposed new home for Sarah and Robert Schmidt. 

 

We have met with Sarah and Robert and have reviewed their plans.  We are fully supportive of 

them moving forward with their project as designed.  The main concern that I had expressed to 

them, was regarding storm water management and I believe that this concern is being addressed. 

 

Both Kris and I will be out of town and unable to attend the meeting next week.  We wanted you 

to be aware of our views and support for this project. 

 

Thank you for your time. 

 

Jim Rappé 
2121 N. Terrace Ave 

Milwaukee, WI  53202 

 

262-370-9659 

    

 

mailto:jim.rappe@gmail.com

